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Date:  February 15, 2018 

 

To:  Public Service Commission 

 

From:   Division of Public Utilities  

 Chris Parker – Director 

 William Duncan – Manager, Telecommunications 

 Joseph Hellewell, Utility Analyst 

 

Re: Docket 18-2302-01  

Carbon/Emery Telcom Application for recovery of   UUSF Application costs 

 

 
Request: 

 

The Division of Public Utilities (DPU or Division) requests a 30 day extension to provide 

comments in this docket.  

 

Explanation: 

 

The Division requests a 30 day extension to respond to the Notice of filing and comment period 

issued on January 24, 2018. That Notice requested comments by February 23, 2018 and reply 

comments by March 12, 2018. The Division requests an extension of the comment period to 

March 23 2018, and reply comments by April 12, 2018. 

 

This extension is requested to allow Carbon/Emery Telcom sufficient time to respond to a data 

request issued by the Division. Additional time will be needed to review Carbon/Emery’s 

response and develop our comments in response to the data received. 

 


